August 26, 2022

MEMORANDUM
TO: Prospective Bidders
FROM: Mike Apke, P.E.

Public Services and Engineering Director

SUBJECT: Addendum # 1
2023 Annual Street Resurfacing & Improvements
Village of Pinehurst

The following information will serve as Addendum #1 to the referenced bid package. Please
review all items, sign in the appropriate spaces at the end of this document, and include this
document/acknowledgement in your bid submittal. The bid opening for this project remains
scheduled for Tuesday, August 30, 2022 at 2:00 p.m. at Village Hall, 395 Magnolia Road,
Pinehurst, North Carolina.

1. Patching Depth — To clarify, Contractors shall assume a patching depth of 3-inches as

noted in Item 2 in the Itemized Proposal Form. In cases where patching greater than 3-
inches is needed, the Contractor and Village will negotiate a price adjustment prior to
proceeding with the work.

Certification of Receipt & Acknowledgement for Addendum #1

2023 Annual Street Resurfacing & Improvements
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